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June 3, 2021 

 

Dear Members 

 

Please be advised that the members of the petition group, lead by Cindy Dalglish 

have refused to accept the results of the secret votes cast in our recent Spring 

General Meeting and then counted by independent scrutineers from the Agassiz 

Harrison Lions Club. They are now demanding a Special General Meeting to present 

the exact same resolutions that were overwhelmingly defeated by our membership. 

The Board is seeking legal advice on this matter and will keep the membership 

apprised of the actions we will undertake. 

 

 

Harrison Holiday Park Association 

Board of Directors 
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